
River Herring Network Spring 2016 Workshop 

INVITATION 
 
Thursday, March 31 from 1:00-4:00PM 
Jones River Landing – Kingston 
FREE – But attendance capped at 20 people 
  
The Jones River Watershed Association is scoping out a dam removal project on the Jones River in 
Kingston.   River Herring Network members are invited to a workshop at the Jones River Landing building 
at 55 Landing Rd to learn about the project and help the Association think about their next steps.  The 
dam has effects on tidal flow, upstream flooding, water quality, and of course, fish passage. 
This is an opportunity to assist and to learn.  The workshop will begin indoors and then the group will go 
outside to visit the site. 
  
Please email Abigail Archer  aarcher@barnstablecounty.org to RSVP.  Attendance is limited to 20 people. 
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Attendance Summary 
 
15 people attended representing: 
 
Town of Mashpee 
Town of Westport 
Town of Kingston 
Middleborough-Lakeville Herring Fishery Commission 
 
North & South Rivers Watershed Association 
Jones River Watershed Association 
AmeriCorps Cape Cod 
Cape Cod Bay Watch 
 
MA Division of Marine Fisheries 
MA Division of Fisheries & Wildlife  
Mass Bays Program 
 
Regrets from 4 people who had planned on attending, but had other things come up 
2 No-shows 
 
5 people provided feedback on the evaluation survey, many emails were received as well 


